

but to one person you may be the world. Dr. Seuss

Website

LIONS

About LSH

Donations

News

Contact

Greetings!

It's that time of year again! I can't believe how quickly the year has gone by, but here we are, gearing up for our Annual Meeting, which is only a little over a month away -so mark your calendars!

The meeting this year will be at Knott's Berry Farm Resort Hotel in Buena Park.



There will be a sit-down luncheon by reservation, with entertainment by our favorite musician, Clif Miller.



We'll also be conducting some serious business: the election of members of the LSH Board of Directors, and adoption of some important changes to our bylaws.

Some Lions will be in town for the 100th Anniversary Celebration for the Los Angeles Host Lions Club on September 29. If that includes you, please stay over and join us for lunch on Sunday!

If you'd like more information, feel free to contact me at 310-702-8655, or rstein@lshf.org.

To reserve your spot, you can call 800-647-6638 or email us at admin@lshf.org. Meals for the first four Lions in an club will be complementary; after that the cost is \$40 each.

Sincerely,

Randy Stein, CEO